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To Whom This May Concern,

| was saddened to hear that Kittitas County is considering a permit from Grant County to tear
out the infrastructure, including the fountain and beach area, in Vantage, WA. As a person
born and raised in WA state, | have traveled I-90 numerous times - Vantage is a stop that we
usually always make. In addition, my family has camped there numerous times and even
enjoyed concerts at the nearby Gorge Amphitheatre.

Please reconsider your plans for the Vantage, WA waterfront and preserve it for others to
enjoy in the future.

Sincerely,

Shelli Morris

Edmonds, WA
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